Jammu & Kashmir
Haj Committee

Baitul Hujaj, Haj House, Bemina, Srinagar
Under Departinent of Haj &Augqaf, Govt. Of Jammu & Kashmir
(Ph.No.0194-2495365, 0194-2495367, www.jkshc.org, mail at:jkstatehaj@gmail.com)

Notification

As per the communication received from SpiceJet Airlines, Flight
No. SG-5128, scheduled to arrive at Srinagar International Airport on 11-07-
2024, has been rescheduled to 12-07-2024 at 07:00 AM.

mag\Qureshi (JKAS)

Dr. Shuja
J&K Haj Committee
No:Haj/2024/CS/274/34 Dated:11-07-2024
Copy to:

1. Divisional Commissioner Kashmir/Jammu.

2. Secretary Revenue, (Haj & Auqaf), J&K Civil Secretariat Srinagar.

3. All Deputy Commissioners (UT of Jammu & Kashmir).

4. Incharge programme Sherher-Been, Srinagar.

5. Incharge Website for uploading the notification on official website
www.jkshc.org.

Copy also to:
1.Hon’ble Chairperson, J&K Haj Committee for information.
2.All Hon’ble members of J&K Haj Committee for information.



